
MEMO 

To: Environment, Infrastructure and Community Services Committee - Virtual Meeting 

Monday, December 7, 2020 

From: Metrolinx  

Re: Metrolinx GO Expansion Project and Public Consultation 

Metrolinx has begun the third round of public consultation for the GO Expansion program – an 

investment program intended to provide 15-minute, all-day rail service across the Greater 

Golden Horseshoe Region of Ontario.  As part of the GO Expansion program, Metrolinx has 

identified various infrastructure required to achieve service level targets across the network, 

including a new layover/storage facility in the City of Burlington.  

Metrolinx representatives will provide an update on this project and ongoing consultation 

program as requested by Mayor Meed-Ward.   
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